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ORIGINAL: ENGLICH

LETTIR DATED 25 JULY 1950 FROM THE DEPUTY PERMANENT REFRESENTATIVE CF THE
UHITED KINGDOM TO THE UNITED NATIONS ADDRESSED TC THE SECRETARY-GENERAL
IN REPLY TO THE SECRETARY-GENERAL'S CABLEGRAM OF 1b JULY 1950
(5/1519) CONCERNING THE SECURITY COUNCIL RESOLUTICNS OF
25 AXD 27 JUNE, AND 7 JULY 1950 (S/1301, S/1511, S/1588)

In reply to your telegrem no. 86 of 14 July on the subject of assistance
to the Republic of Korea, I have the honour to inform you, upon instructions
from His Mejesty's Princinal Sscrestary of State for Foreign Affairs, that His
MajJesty's Government in the Unibted Kingdam have been giving consideration to
the pos§ibility of sending further assistance Lo the Republic of Korea in
response to the Security Council's resclution of 27 June and to the request
contained in Your Excellency's télegram. They have now‘ decided to make avallable
a self-contailned force to reinforce the tropps at present serving under the
United Nations Unified Ccmmand in Korea., His Majesty's Government believe that
This will demonstrate in a praoctical wey thelr full atceptance of, and sgupport
for, the principles of collective actlon for the maintenance of psace, - I am
also instructed to inform your Excellency that His Majesty's Govermnment will
make detailed arrangements regarding this force with the Unified Commond,

(Signed) Terence SHONE,
Deputy to the Permanent

Representative of the United
Kingdom to the Unlted Nations




